
 

   
 

 
 
 
FOI_14490 Middlemoor HQ land and the new Exeter Police Station 
 
Request:  
 
Around 2015, there were plans to sell of land on the Middlemoor HQ complex with 
the proceeds of the sale to go towards paying the new Exeter Police Station. 
 
The sale fell through and the land as far as I can tell was not sold as well as planning 
permission refused. 
 
My questions are: 

1. What are the future plans in regard to the land that was earmarked for sale. I 
note that buildings on this land have been demolished. 

2. How was the new Exeter Police station funded? 

 
Schedule of Response Information:  
 
Following receipt of your request, I can confirm the Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner (OPCC) holds information relevant to your request. Please see the 
information below. 
 

1. What are the future plans in regard to the land that was earmarked for sale. I 
note that buildings on this land have been demolished. 

There are no current plans to sell this land and will be subject to the development of 
a strategy for the whole site. 
 

2. How was the new Exeter Police station funded? 

The Exeter Police Station was funded via borrowing. 


